
No one can ever adequately prepare you for what to 

expect when you make the decision to step up and 

serve NASCOE at one of the highest levels.  When I 

decided to run for NASCOE Treasurer two years ago, 

I thought I knew what I was getting myself into, but 

it turns out that I only had a vague, general idea!  

While the learning curve was steep, I found myself 

enjoying the challenge.  I can honestly say that I love 

the work involved with the position and it has truly 

been an honor to serve you for the past year. 

It is with great pleasure and excitement (and with a better 

understanding of what’s in store) that I would like to announce my 

candidacy to serve a third year as your NASCOE National Treasurer. 

I have been the CED in Gage County, Nebraska for 13 years and I have 

been a proud FSA employee and NASCOE member for 15 years.  I bring 

with me a history of service to NASCOE at the state and area levels, and 

I am passionate and enthusiastic about what we do. 

Over the last year I have identified and implemented ways to 

streamline and simplify the processes associated with this position and 

have found ways to increase our revenue stream.  I have happily 

provided support and guidance to the state officers and look forward to 

another year of service to NASCOE!  

Jessi Colgrove  


